Wayne . Dashizld, P2

421-B South Bright Leaf Blvd. Smithfield, NC 27577

(919) 934-0961

May 11, 2020

Re: 3rd Party Inspection
50 Russ Road
Erwin, North Carolina

Att. Harnett County Inspection
Dear Sir- Madam:

On May 6, 2020 I made an onsite Inspection of the floor framing of the house located at
50 Russ Road in Erwin, N.C. The Harnett County Inspector has requested a Structural
Engineer to verify the floor Construction that was replaced in the living room and kitchen
areas. The replaced floor consist of 16’ 2x8 floor joists spaced @ 16° 0.C. with a
double 2x10 drop girder with piers support spaced at 4’-6’. The 2018 North Carolina
State Residential Building Code was use for this inspection.

I will certify that the replaced floor framing is in accordance to the recent Residential
Building Codes. If I can be of any more assistance, please feel free to contact me.
Yours truly,

Wayne R. Dashield, PE




